
Mutual support 
makes us stronger
under the High Patronage of TRH  
the Grand Duke and the Grand Duchess



What is 
protransplant.lu?
We are a non-profit association founded by 
organ receivers, in other words people having 
experienced organ transplantations.

›	 Promote organ donations

	 In some situations, organ donation is the only 
solution to save a life. For this reason, we are involved 
in a range of activities to campaign for our cause.

›	 Offer mutual aid to organ receivers and 
patients waiting for an organ transplant

	 We have personally lived through the waiting 
process, the transplantation and the recovery, and 
are willing to share these moments with you.

	 In a spirit of support and solidarity, we can provide 
answers to your questions.

In order to help others in similar life circumstances, we 
pursue the following 4 objectives:

info@protransplant.lu
www.protransplant.lu

Regular support 
meetings, 
open to all:

For details about dates and venues, please 
check our website or contact us:



›	 Support and accompany the families

	 It is normal for family members of donors, patients 
or organ receivers to feel worried under these 
circumstances. We are there to support them and 
share their concerns.

›	 Connect with national and international 
associations having similar objectives

	 We actively seek to establish contact with individuals 
and organisations, private or public, who are 
dedicated to the same cause.

	 Together, we are committed to achieving our 
common objectives.

691 53 53 53
Infoline (+352)



B.P. 1863
L-1018 Luxembourg

Non-profit association

You can support our cause by making a 
donation or becoming a member:
Annual membership fee from 10 €

BCEE LU06 0019 3755 0395 4000

Alain Huberty
age 32

It is certainly not easy for a young man to be 
confronted with life-threatening health issues.
A severe kidney failure resulted in 3 years of dialysis 
during which I seriously declined both physically 
and mentally. I was obviously thrilled when a 
compatible donor kidney was found in November 
2014. I can now lead a normal life again and actively 
enjoy sports. I am truly grateful to my donor and his 
family for offering me a new life.


